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1 Affected Products 
The following products are affected by this End-of-Life notification: 

 LISA-C200-02S 

 LISA-C200-03S 

 LISA-C200-04S 

 LISA-C200-22S 

 LISA-C200-23S 

 LISA-C200-24S 

2 Reason for discontinuation 
u-blox has decided to announce the end-of-life for the above listed products. The reasons for the EOL are: 

 The announced EOL of a critical component used in the LISA-C200 module 

 The Verizon announcement that, while its CDMA 1xRTT network will continue to operate, no new 

activations will be allowed after June 2018 

 The very fast ramp up of LTE Cat. M1 technology in the US will bring the shipment of CDMA 1xRTT 

modules in the USA to a very low level 

 

3 Schedule 
Last Time Buy Date:

 1
:  25 May 2018 

Last Ship Date
1
:  25 November 2018 

4 Contact 
We thank you for your understanding in this situation and assure you our very best support. u-blox appreciates 
and values your continued business relationship and looks forward to your future interest in our outstanding 

product portfolio. Please contact your nearest u-blox sales team for any questions you may have. 

 

 

                                                      

1
  All orders placed after the notification date are non-cancelable and non-returnable (NCNR). 


